From: Schnoor, Kelly A. [mailto:Kelly.Schnoor@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 10:21 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Roussell, James M.
Subject: Chinese Counsel General Gift 

Executive Director Berlin, 

I am sending this email to report a vase that was given to the Chicago Police Department on August 9th 2016 during a meet and greet with the Chinese Counsel General Hong Lei and his office.  The Chicago Police Department, if the ethics board approves, intends to accept this on behalf of the City and display this gift of unknown value in the headquarters lobby.  Thanks in advance for you time. 

Kelly  

Sgt. Kelly A. Schnoor #2173

Office of the Superintendent 

